
BREAKFAST MENU 

If you have a food allergy or intolerance – please ask our staff for information 

 
Saturday 
19 July 

Sunday  
20 July 

Monday 
21 July 

Tuesday 
22 July 

Wednesday 
23 July 

Thursday 
24 July 

Friday 
25 July 

Saturday 
26 July 

Drinks  
Water (hot and cold), 

squash, milk, juice, 
tea, coffee  

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

King’s 
Kitchen 

 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Pork sausages, 
streaky bacon, fried 
eggs, mushrooms, 

baked beans, grilled 
tomatoes, hash 

browns 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Pork sausages, 
scrambled eggs, 

baked beans, hash 
browns 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Streaky bacon, 
scrambled eggs, 

mushrooms, baked 
beans, grilled 

tomatoes, hash 
browns 

Continental 
Breakfast 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Streaky bacon, fried 
eggs, baked beans, 

hash browns 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Portk sausages, 
scrambled egg, 

baked beans, hash 
browns 

Continental 
Breakfast 

Bread 
& 

Pastries 

 
Assorted Pastries 

 
Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Cereals 
with 
Milk 

 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 
Selection of Cereals 

and Fresh Milk 

Fresh 
Fruit 

 Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection 

Milk & 
Yoghurt 

 Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt 

  



BREAKFAST MENU 

If you have a food allergy or intolerance – please ask our staff for information 

 
Sunday  
27 July 

Monday 
28 July 

Tuesday 
29 July 

Wednesday 
30 July 

Thursday 
31 July 

Friday 
01 August 

Saturday 
02 August 

Drinks 
Water (hot and cold), 

squash, milk, juice, tea, 
coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

King’s 
Kitchen 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Pork sausages, streaky 
bacon, fried eggs, 

mushrooms, baked 
beans, grilled tomatoes, 

hash browns 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Streaky bacon, fried 
eggs, mushrooms, 

tomatoes, baked beans, 
hash browns 

Continental Breakfast 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Pork sausages, 
scrambled egg, 

mushrooms, tomatoes, 
baked beans, hash 

browns 

Cooked Breakfast 
 

Streaky bacon, fried 
eggs, tomatoes, 

mushrooms, baked 
beans, hash browns 

Continental Breakfast 
Chef’s Choice 

 
A surprise 

Bread 
& 

Pastries 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Assorted Pastries 
 

Toast 

Cereals 
with 
Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Selection of Cereals and 
Fresh Milk 

Fresh 
Fruit 

Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection Fresh Fruit Selection 

Milk & 
Yoghurt 

Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt Yoghurt 

 


